
 

COVID-19 INFORMATION 
KiddieCorp has instituted the following steps to ensure both adults and 

children stay safe and healthy at our programs: 
 

➢ During the program, staff will wear masks, and children over 2 years of age are required to do so as 
well. We will practice social distancing, and activities are set up for both individual and group play. We 
recommend a minimum of 100 square feet per child to ensure social distancing.   
 
 

➢ Hand sanitizers are plentiful; located at check-in and in each child care room. We require all parents, 
children, and staff to sanitize their hands upon check-in and check-out.   
 
 

➢ Upon arrival, all staff and children will be screened, and have their temperatures checked. If a child 
becomes ill, a staff member will stay with them apart from other children, and immediately contact 
their parents to retrieve them.   
 

 

➢ We use disinfectant to wipe down common surfaces and equipment after every 
use. We frequently disinfect often-touched surfaces such as door handles, tabletops, 
changing surfaces, and furniture including highchairs, cribs, and other commonly 
used items. 
 

 

➢ Our “used” toys bin allows us to put aside toys after each use. Until we can disinfect them, we will use 
new toys for each child.. 
 
 

➢ Tissue boxes and trash cans are readily available. Fitted gloves will be worn to serve food and as 
always, to diaper little ones. 
 
 

➢ While our programs are still visible and welcoming to parents at any time, staff 
members will bring children in and out of rooms to parents. This will limit contact 
of other parents with the children in the room.  
 
 

➢ Our management team continues to constantly monitor the state licensing and 
CDC websites to stay up to date on best practices. 
 
 

➢  Our on-site managers and staff have been trained in all the steps listed above. 
 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like more information 
regarding our COIVD-19 practices. 


